Action Sheet

MEETING DATE: February 20, 2019

AGENDA ITEM: Discuss and consider a request for an out of state trip to
Indianapolis, Indiana by the Ball High Percussion to
attend the 2020 Percussive Arts Society International
Convention November 11t-15t, 2020.

Board of Trustees,

We are asking for your permission to take the Ball High Percussion section to Indianapolis,
Indiana for the 2020 Percussive Arts Society International Convention (PASIC). There
some of our students would compete i\n the International Solo contest for Snare Drum and
Keyboards. The students will see concerts and attend clinics from the best percussionist in
the world. Our boosters are working on fundraisers to curb the cost of the trip to the
students.

Attached is a tentative Itinerary and how much the students would pay (The price quoted
will more than likely go down because flights, hotels, and convention registration have not
opened yet.)

Thank You for your time,

Andrew C. Vowell
Percussion Director Ball High

RECOMMENDATION: | move that the Board of Trustees approve the request
for an out of state trip to Indianapolis, Indiana by the
Ball High Percussion to attend the 2020 Percussive Arts
Society International Convention November 11t"-15%",
2020.
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Dr. Kdjli Moulton,
Superi n_dent




